
 
 

 
 
To: Members of the  

HEALTH SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

 Councillor Judi Ellis (Chairman)  
 Councillors Reg Adams, Ruth Bennett, Roger Charsley, John Getgood, 

David Jefferys, Mrs Anne Manning, Catherine Rideout and Charles Rideout 
 
 

 

  
 Non-Voting Co-opted Members 
  
 Brebner Anderson, Disability Voice Bromley 

Peter Buckland, Bromley LINk 
Angela Clayton-Turner, Bromley Mental Health Forum 
Brian James, Learning Disability Representative 
Leslie Marks, Bromley Council on Ageing 
Lynne Powrie, Carers Bromley 
Colin Streete, Bromley LINk 
 

 
 A meeting of the Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee will be held at Bromley Civic Centre 

on WEDNESDAY 11 JULY 2012 AT 4.00 PM  
 
 MARK BOWEN 

Director of Resources 
 

Copies of the documents referred to below can be obtained from 
 www.bromley.gov.uk/meetings  

 
A G E N D A 

 

1  
  

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE AND NOTIFICATION OF SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS  

2  
  

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

3   QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
ATTENDING THE MEETING  

 In accordance with the Council’s Constitution, questions to this Committee must be 
received in writing 4 working days before the date of the meeting.  Therefore please 
ensure questions are received by the Democratic Services Team by 5pm on Thursday 
5th July.  
 

4  
  

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF HEALTH SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE HELD ON 
16TH FEBRUARY 2012 (Pages 3 - 10) 

5   MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MEETINGS  

 This item to follow  

BROMLEY CIVIC CENTRE, STOCKWELL CLOSE, BROMLEY BRI 3UH 
 
TELEPHONE: 020 8464 3333  CONTACT: Helen Long 

   helen.long@bromley.gov.uk 

    

DIRECT LINE: 020 8313 4595   

FAX: 020 8290 0608  DATE: 3 July 2012 
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6   ORPINGTON HOSPITAL AND HEALTH INTERMEDIATE CARE BEDS UPDATE  

 This item to follow  
 

7  
  

LONDON AMBULANCE SERVICE WAITING TIMES- PRESENTATION  

8   NHS QUALITY, INNOVATION, PRODUCTIVITY & PREVENTION (QIPP) 
PROGRAMME UPDATE  

 This item to follow  
 

9   SLHT UPDATE ON THE OUTSTANDING ISSUES.  

 Jennie Hall CEO and Chief Nurse, South London Health Trust will address the 
committee.    
 

 
  


